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Gender
2015

a lively exploration of current questions of gender and their application to students today

Gender: Ideas, Interactions, Institutions, 2e + Assigned: Life with Gender
2018-12-04

with a framework based on interests interactions and institutions world politics gives students an accessible analytical approach to
understand international relations in the fifth edition two new guest contributorsÑstephanie rickard and susan hydeÑoffer cutting edge
analysis of current issues including the global coronavirus pandemic and trade war between the united states and china when assigned with
inquizitive and brand new news analysis activities students can apply the framework to global and current events

World Politics
2021-09-01

this is the first book to attempt a systematic comparison of japanese and british climate policy and politics and is now available in
paperback focusing on institutional contrasts between japan and britain in terms of corporatist or pluralist characteristics of government
industry relations and decision making and implementation styles the book examines how and to what extent institutions explain climate
policy in japan and britain in doing this the book explores how climate policy is shaped by the interplay of nationally specific
institutional factors and universal constraints on actors which emanate from characteristics of the global warming problem itself it also
considers how corporatist institutional characteristics may make a difference in attaining sustainable development overall this book
provides a new set of comparisons of climate policy and new frameworks of analysis which could be built on in future research on cross
national climate policy analysis

Global Warming Policy in Japan and Britain: Interactions Between Institutions and Issue
Characteristics
2013-08-31

talk in action examines the language identity and interaction of social institutions introducing students to the research methodology of
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conversation analysis features a unique focus on real world applications of ca by examining four institutional domains calls to emergency
numbers doctor patient interaction courtroom trials and mass communication provides a theoretical and methodological overview of the roots
of ca reviewing the main developments and findings of research on talk and social institutions conducted over the past 25 years showcases
the significance of this subject to everyday events making it ideal for students coming to the field for the first time written by two
leading figures in the field of conversation analysis

Talk in Action
2011-09-23

弱い紐帯の仮説 埋め込み概念を 新しい経済社会学 に昇華する グラノヴェター理論の記念碑的著作

社会と経済
2019-12

国際政治の教科書 の 完全版 旧版にはなかった最終章 中国は平和的に台頭できるか 書き下ろし 日本語版に寄せて および註釈をすべて訳出

大国政治の悲劇完全版
2017-12

ジェンダー 人種 階級などいくつもの要因が絡み合う複雑な権力関係を捉える 現代社会の最重要概念 その初めての解説書

インターセクショナリティ
2021-12

n the aftermath of the financial crisis why has the reform process been incremental yet the conditions for more rapid and abrupt
transformations appeared to be available is there anything specific about financial policy that prevents more radical reforms drawing from
comparative politics and historical institutionalism in particular as well as international political economy this book answers these
questions by examining the particular institutional frictions that characterise global financial governance and influence the activity of
change agents and veto players involved in the process of global regulatory change the chapters in this volume collectively demonstrate
that the process of change in financial rule making as well as in the institutions governing finance does not fit with the punctuated model
of policy change the book also shows however that incremental changes can lead to fundamental shifts in the basic principles that inform
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global financial governance

Great Expectations, Slow Transformation
2014-07-01

offering insights from pioneering new perspectives in addition to well established traditions of research this handbook considers the
activities not only of advocacy groups in the environmental feminist human rights humanitarian and peace sectors but also the array of
religious professional and business associations that make up the wider non governmental organization ngo community including perspectives
from multiple world regions the book takes account of institutions in the global south alongside better known structures of the global
north international contributors from a range of disciplines cover all the major aspects of research into ngos in international relations
to present a comprehensive overview of the historical evolution of ngos the range of structural forms and international networks coverage
of major theoretical perspectives illustrations of how ngos are influential in every prominent issue area of contemporary international
relations evaluation of the significant regional variations among ngos and how regional contexts influence the nature and impact of ngos
analysis of the ways ngos address authoritarianism terrorism and challenges to democracy and how ngos handle concerns surrounding their own
legitimacy and accountability exploring contrasting theories regional dimensions and a wide range of contemporary challenges facing ngos
this handbook will be essential reading for students scholars and practitioners alike

Routledge Handbook of NGOs and International Relations
2019-04-09

this book explores the central role that gender has historically played in violent far right movements and groups in a time of increasing
political polarisation and rising extremism the author examines the way neo nazis and white supremacists have constructed gender and how
this has impacted on the practical role of men and women on the global extreme right between 1969 and 2009 giving valuable insight into the
inner workings of the extremist fringe today in the context of rising violent ultra nationalism in the uk eastern europe the usa india and
russia this transnational history of racist extremist movements offers a very necessary glimpse into the intimate personal politics of
organised hate and into the ideological and organisational roots of our current moment in order to fully understand the extreme right it is
essential to develop an awareness of the deep social foundations that underlie it by exposing the gendered basis of racist extremism in the
usa and uk this book makes a necessary intervention in the field of far right studies shedding new light on the shadowy corners of the
political spectrum and ultimately opening new avenues for countering hate on the personal political and academic level the book seeks to
explain the intricate relationship between organised racist extremism and ideological misogyny and explores the fundamental contradictions
and inconsistencies that underlie women s far right activism offering historical context to the current social and political moment in
which white supremacist and far right terror presents an immediate threat to security and stability in both the usa and the uk this book
provides useful insights for those researching the history of fascism and the far right violent social movements and political activism as
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well as women s history and gender studies

Race, Gender and Violence on the Transatlantic Extreme Right, 1969–2009
2022-10-20

with the resurgence of race related incidents nationally and on college campuses in recent years acts of overt racism hate crimes
controversies over free speech and violence continue to impact institutions of higher education such incidents may impact the overall
campus racial climate and result in a racial crisis which is marked by extreme tension and instability how institutional leaders and the
campus community respond to a racial crisis along with the racial literacy demands of the campus leaders can have as much of an effect as
the crisis itself as such 21st century university leaders must become more emotionally intelligent and responsive to emergent campus issues
improving campus climate is hard and to achieve notable gains higher education professionals will have to reimagine how they approach this
work with equity influenced practices and transformative leadership the handbook of research on leading higher education transformation
with social justice equity and inclusion offers a window into understanding the deep intersections of identity and professional practice as
well as guideposts for individual leadership development during contested times the chapters emphasize how identity manifests in the way we
lead supervise make decisions persuade form relationships and negotiate responsibilities each day in this book the authors provide insight
examples and personal narratives that explore how their identities lens and commitments shaped their leadership and supported their
courageous acts for equity and social justice it provides practical tools that leaders can draw on to inform sustainable equity and
inclusion focused practices and policies on college campuses and will discuss important campus climate issues and ways to address them this
book is a valuable reference work for higher education administrators policymakers leaders managers university presidents social justice
advocates practitioners faculty researchers academicians and students who are interested in higher education leadership practices that
support and promote social justice equity and inclusion

Handbook of Research on Leading Higher Education Transformation With Social Justice, Equity,
and Inclusion
2021-06-25

this volume examines the criteria of excellence producing inequalities of gender in the daily working environment and evaluation of
academics policymakers have increasingly placed emphasis on gender equality as part of a strategy for achieving research excellence and
efforts to reduce gender bias have become mainstream this book suggests that this goal has remained elusive in practice due to continuing
under representation of women across many academic and scientific fields questioning the old structures of male dominance still prevalent
in national research policy the book explores the effects of institutional values and practices on the careers of academics particularly
the academic identities of women and their career developments it focuses on case studies drawn from europe while also highlighting the
rise of new forms of public management and a neoliberal framing of the value of academic work that have a much broader global reach using
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participatory research the book analyses contemporary forms of gendered excellence in an intersectional and international perspective it
will be of interest to junior senior researchers teachers and scholars in sociology education gender studies history political science and
science and technology studies

Inequalities and the Paradigm of Excellence in Academia
2022-06-30

create a more gender inclusive climate in your classroom and school this important book breaks down issues of gender and sexuality at the
individual interactional and institutional level and shows how you can cultivate an atmosphere of acceptance and belonging for all students
you ll learn key concepts and terms educators need to know to support students how gender and sexuality identities develop and influence
mental health why we should take an intersectional approach with students and the importance of creating psychological safety in the
classroom you ll also gain practical suggestions on how to disrupt unconscious bias represent diverse voices counteract microaggressions
use gender neutral language and preferred pronouns address gender bullying provide safe zones and craft inclusive school statements each
chapter contains examples anecdotes from teachers and students best practices and resources to help you along the way appropriate for
educators of all grade levels this book s clear helpful advice will help you ensure that your students feel visible affirmed and safe so
they can thrive in school and beyond

Gender and Sexuality in the Classroom
2022-05-30

this book provides innovative pedagogy theory and strategies for college and university professors who seek effective methods and materials
for teaching about gender and sex to today s students it provides thoughtful reflections on the new struggles and opportunities instructors
face in teaching gender and sex during what has been called the post feminist era building off its predecessor teaching race and anti
racism in contemporary america this book offers complementary classroom exercises for teachers that foster active and collaborative
learning through reflecting on the gendered dimensions of the current political economic and cultural climate as well as presenting novel
lesson plans and classroom activities teaching gender and sex in contemporary america is a valuable resource for educators

Teaching Gender and Sex in Contemporary America
2016-04-28

following the end of the cold war the economic reforms in the early 1990s and ensuing impressive growth rates india has emerged as a
leading voice in global affairs particularly on international economic issues its domestic market is fast growing and india is becoming
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increasingly important to global geo strategic calculations at a time when it has been outperforming many other growing economies and is
the only asian country with the heft to counterbalance china indeed so much is india defined internationally by its economic performance
and challenges that other dimensions of its internal situation notably relevant to security and of its foreign policy have been relatively
neglected in the existing literature this handbook presents an innovative high profile volume providing an authoritative and accessible
examination and critique of indian foreign policy the handbook brings together essays from a global team of leading experts in the field to
provide a comprehensive study of the various dimensions of indian foreign policy

The Oxford Handbook of Indian Foreign Policy
2015-07-23

security studies an introduction 3rd edition is the most comprehensive textbook available on the subject providing students with an
essential grounding in the debates frameworks and issues on the contemporary security agenda this new edition has been comprehensively
revised and updated with new chapters added on poststructuralism postcolonialism securitization peace and violence development women peace
and security cybersecurity and outer space divided into four parts the text provides students with a detailed accessible overview of the
major theoretical approaches key themes and most significant issues within security studies part 1 explores the main theoretical approaches
from both traditional and critical standpoints part 2 explains the central concepts underpinning contemporary debates part 3 presents an
overview of the institutional security architecture part 4 examines some of the key contemporary challenges to global security collecting
these related strands into a single textbook creates a valuable teaching tool and a comprehensive accessible learning resource for
undergraduates and ma students

Security Studies
2018-03-07

this book examines the role of new media and digital technologies in public diplomacy and political communication exploring political
communication in india as well as in the us and china it highlights the fundamental changes that new technology has brought about in public
diplomacy while facilitating direct engagement with constituents and tapping into territories and audiences which were harder to reach
before the new media s power to influence perceptions has revolutionised public diplomacy and engagement like never before while managing
national brands utilizing digital tools has emerged imperative for contemporary nation states they are equally engaged in online
disinformation and influence campaigns this book analyzes these activities and also emphasizes the critical role of social media in
defining and shaping political attitudes while empowering the ordinary public and the leadership alike the author through examples from
india the us and china also examines the challenges of using digital tools in diplomacy and its effects on democracies across the world
lucid and engaging this book will be an essential read for students and scholars of communication studies political studies diplomacy and
foreign policy defence and strategic analysis media and culture studies and international relations
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New Media and Public Diplomacy
2023-04-26

celebrates diverse queer experiences on society s margins outskirts addresses the diverse and intricate aspects of the queer experience on
the periphery of the social world from the korean spa to the carnival krewe to new sexual identities this volume asks important questions
about the atypical places spaces and identities that are an important part of lgbtq life in the united states by bringing together scholars
specializing in the less visible facets of queer culture the book offers valuable insights that contribute to a deeper understanding of
queer perspectives and their impact on the discipline of sociology the volume challenges researchers to focus on diversity and complexity
of the queer experience in the fringe to inform larger sociological questions and contribute to the field of sociology most simply put what
is it that we learn from studying at the margins the essays in outskirts focus on the influence of place both physical and virtual within
institutional settings and in situations of placelessness this attention to non normative spaces and identities enriches the collective
knowledge of lgbtq experiences and offers a compelling narrative that pushes the boundaries of sociological inquiry and highlights the
importance of queer voices on the fringes of society

Outskirts
2024-04-30

how far have we really progressed toward gender equality in the united states the answer is not far enough this engaging and accessible
work aimed at students studying gender and social inequality provides new insight into the uneven and stalled nature of the gender
revolution in the twenty first century honing in on key institutions the family higher education the workplace religion the military and
sports key scholars in the field look at why gender inequality persists all contributions are rooted in new and original research and
introductory and concluding essays provide a broad overview for students and others new to the field the volume also explores how to
address current inequities through political action research initiatives social mobilization and policy changes conceived of as a book for
gender and society classes with a mix of exciting accessible pointed pieces gender in the twenty first century is an ideal book for
students and scholars alike

Gender in the Twenty-First Century
2017-07-18

this collection analyzes how their disciplines can add unique depth and context to many of the themes that are being mobilized in atwood s
the handmaid s tale and its screen adaptations contributors address how these themes apply to social issues and specific topics such as
science and religion to the role of journalism in a democratic society
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The Handmaid's Tale
2019-06-06

threshold concepts in women s and gender studies ways of seeing thinking and knowing is a textbook designed primarily for introduction to
women s and gender studies courses with the intent of providing both skills and concept based foundation in the field the text is driven by
a single key question what are the ways of thinking seeing and knowing that characterize women s and gender studies and are valued by its
practitioners rather than taking a topical approach threshold concepts develops the key concepts and ways of thinking that students need in
order to develop a deep understanding and to approach material like feminist scholars do across disciplines this book illustrates four of
the most critical concepts in women s and gender studies the social construction of gender privilege and oppression intersectionality and
feminist praxis and grounds these concepts in multiple illustrations the second edition includes a significant number of updates revisions
and expansions the case studies in all five chapters have been revised and expanded as have the end of chapter elements statistics have
been updated and numerous references to significant news stories and cultural developments of the past three years have been added finally
many more callbacks to previous chapters have been incorporated throughout the textbook in order to remind students to carry forward and
build upon what they have learned about each threshold concept even as they move on to a new one

Threshold Concepts in Women’s and Gender Studies
2018-02-20

the covid 19 pandemic functioned as a stark illuminator exposing the deep seated cracks in social and material support for those in
caregiving roles despite the resilience of care workers and essential personnel the lack of robust connections and infrastructure became
apparent impacting these individuals but resonating across the broader public the pandemic laid bare the lengths people must go to care for
others and the urgent need for interconnectedness and support within caregiving realms perspectives on social and material fractures in
care offers a multi disciplinary exploration of care drawing on existing theoretical frameworks empirical research and personal stories by
navigating the complexities of care at various levels the book aims to provide a profound understanding of the current state of affairs
moreover it does not stop at diagnosis it seeks to propel the conversation forward by delving into ethical intersectional and life
sustaining approaches to enhance the very fabric of caregiving as we confront the pressing issues surrounding who receives care who is
expected to care and the seemingly off limits aspects of societal concern the book becomes a vital resource for academics higher education
professionals and students eager to grasp the intricate dynamics of care in the contemporary united states

Perspectives on Social and Material Fractures in Care
2024-02-12
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transgender studies broadly defined has become increasingly prominent as a field of study over the past several decades particularly in the
last ten years the experiences and rights of trans people have also increasingly become the subject of news coverage such as the ability of
trans people to access restrooms their participation in the military the issuing of driver s licenses that allow a third gender option the
growing visibility of nonbinary trans teens the denial of gender affirming health care to trans youth and the media s misgendering of trans
actors with more and more trans people being open about their gender identities doctors nurses psychologists social workers counselors
educators higher education administrators student affairs personnel and others are increasingly working with trans individuals who are out
but many professionals have little formal training or awareness of the life experiences and needs of the trans population this can
seriously interfere with open communications between trans people and service providers and can negatively impact trans people s health
outcomes and well being as well as interfere with their educational and career success and advancement having an authoritative academic
resource like the sage encyclopedia of trans studies can go a long way toward correcting misconceptions and providing information that is
otherwise not readily available this encyclopedia featuring more than 300 well researched articles takes an interdisciplinary and
intersectional approach to trans studies entries address a wide range of topics from broad concepts e g the criminal justice system
activism mental health to specific subjects e g the trans pride flag the informed consent model voice therapy to key historical figures
events and organizations e g lili elbe the stonewall riots black lives matter entries focus on diverse lives identities and contexts
including the experiences of trans people in different racial religious and sexual communities in the united states and the variety of ways
that gender is expressed in other countries among the fields of studies covered are psychology sociology history family studies k 12 and
higher education law political science medicine economics literature popular culture the media and sports

The SAGE Encyclopedia of Trans Studies
2021-03-15

the final volume in this landmark 3 volume series the anthropology of obstetrics and obstetricians the practice maintenance and
reproduction of a biomedical profession looks at the challenges and even violence that obstetricians face across the world part i of this
volume addresses obstetric violence and systemic racial ethnic gendered and socio structural disparities in obstetricians practices in the
dominican republic mexico peru and the us part ii addresses decolonizing and humanizing obstetric training and practice in the uk russia
brazil new zealand and the us part 3 presents the ethnographic challenges that the chapter authors in volumes ii and iii of this series
faced in finding surveying interviewing and observing obstetricians in various countries this book is a must read for students social
scientists and all maternity care practitioners who seek to understand the diverse challenges that obstetricians must overcome an excerpt
in our series overview in volume 1 we asked the question can a book create a field and answered that question with a resounding yes for us
the official creation of the field of the anthropology of obstetrics and obstetricians has taken not one but the 3 volumes that constitute
this book series
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Obstetric Violence and Systemic Disparities
2023-06-11

this book examines the concept of regional power in international relations using the emerging powers of india and south africa as the case
studies it explores how regional powers simultaneously differ and share common features the book develops a method to classify and evaluate
different types of regional powers and applies this typology to contemporary case studies of india and south africa regional power is often
expected to have a positive influence on region specific problems of conflict economic deprivation and political instability in reality an
achievement expectations gap can be seen in many regional powers which can be analysed and understood through observable variation in
regional power the author discovers that in addition to the management of the internal regional order regional powers have to establish
individuality whilst fitting into the global international environment altering both regional dynamics and creating variance in the level
of control within the region elucidating concepts and definitions this book is an accessible and in depth study that both introduces key
concepts and provides a framework for the future study of regional power in international relations redefining regional power in
international relationswill be of interest to students and scholars of regionalism and international relations

Redefining Regional Power in International Relations
2012

on election day in 2016 it seemed unthinkable to many americans that donald trump could become president of the united states but the
victories of the obama administration hid from view fundamental problems deeply rooted in american social institutions and history the
election s consequences drastically changed how americans experience their country especially for those threatened by the public outburst
of bigotry and repression amid the deluge of tweets and breaking news stories that turn each day into a political soap opera it can be
difficult to take a step back and see the big picture to confront the threats we face we must recognize that the trump presidency is a
symptom not the malady antidemocracy in america is a collective effort to understand how we got to this point and what can be done about it
assembled by the sociologist eric klinenberg as well as the editors of the online magazine public books caitlin zaloom and sharon marcus it
offers essays from many of the nation s leading scholars experts on topics including race religion gender civil liberties protest
inequality immigration climate change national security and the role of the media antidemocracy in america places our present in
international and historical context considering the worldwide turn toward authoritarianism and its varied precursors each essay seeks to
inform our understanding of the fragility of american democracy and suggests how to protect it from the buried contradictions that trump s
victory brought into public view
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Antidemocracy in America
2019-06-25

this book celebrates the efforts of women in the international systems engineering community while there are dozens of books that tackle
the topic of systems engineering and thousands of books that address leadership this book is unique emerging trends in systems engineering
leadership practical research from women leaders presents personal well researched hands on perspectives of emerging trends in systems
engineering leadership from industry government and academia covering timely topics applicable across many domains all under one cover this
book presents material for engineers scientists technologists and others to help them tackle challenges in their everyday work dealing with
complex socio technical systems the book provides guidance for leaders on shoring up essential soft skills to address the increasing demand
for professional competencies addresses diversity equity inclusion and empowering women in the workforce discusses broader facets of
systems engineering leadership including systems thinking ethics and utilitarianism and investigates the impact of emerging technological
change on systems resilience and the digital enterprise this book provides a multi perspective approach for leaders to navigate a changing
world and develop and deliver optimal system solutions to global societal challenges that meet human needs to this end the authors extend
beyond the solid technical base to encompass the human aspect of system behavior this book is written by twenty six female authors three of
whom also serve as the editors from around the world at varying career stages who share their research achievements perspectives and
successes in emerging areas of systems engineering leadership testimonials as the systems that modern society depends on get more
complicated and complex we are in the midst of a renaissance with regard to research relating to systems engineering and science a vast
majority of this research is focused on the development of a modern toolkit for systems engineers today and into the future this takes the
form of new and improved methods models methodology processes and tools this research is critical but likely insufficient without a focus
on the most valuable resource with regard to systems engineering within any organization the human resource therein lies the focus of this
textbook it addresses systems engineering leadership from a variety of perspectives while also addressing broad aspects relating to
mentoring and the necessary evolving competencies that we need to address in today s workforce this emphasis makes this book unique the
icing on the cake is that all the chapters in this textbook are written by contemporary women leaders this provides a necessary and unique
perspective on the topic of leadership that is long overdue i highly recommend this textbook to all my colleagues in academia industry and
government dinesh verma ph d professor systems engineering school of systems and enterprisesexecutive director systems engineering research
center serc stevens institute of technology hoboken nj 07030 the past decade has seen a dramatic increase in the number of women who are
formally recognized in systems engineering technical management and leadership positions in all sectors with industry academia professional
systems engineering societies and publishers enabling and illuminating the growing and substantial contributions of women in engineering
women have unprecedented opportunities today to contribute to systems engineering in both leadership and management positions this volume a
compendium of chapters written by enterprising international women leaders at various stages in their career addresses diverse topics such
as leadership management empowerment equity diversity inclusion and mentoring it is a valuable resource for engineering management courses
in academia systems engineering leadership training in industry and diversity equity and inclusion program development by human resource
departments in industry academia and government azad m madni ph d naenorthrop grumman foundation fred o green chair in engineering
professor of astronautics and aerospace and mechanical engineeringexecutive director systems architecting and engineering programuniversity
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of southern california los angeles ca 90089

Emerging Trends in Systems Engineering Leadership
2022-11-06

this open access book analyzes barriers to inclusion in academia and details ways to create a more diverse inclusive environment it
describes the implementation of uc davis advance a grant program funded by the national science foundation to increase the hiring and
retention of underrepresented scholars in the stem fields science technology engineering and mathematics and foster a culture of inclusion
for all faculty it first describes what the barriers to inclusion are and how they function within the broader society a key focus here is
the concept of implicit bias what it is how it develops and the importance of training organizational members to recognize and challenge it
it then discusses the limitations of data collection that is guided by the convention assumption that being diverse automatically means
being inclusive lastly it highlights the importance of creating a collaborative interdisciplinary and institution wide vision of an
inclusive community

Uprooting Bias in the Academy
2021-12-29

campus sexual violence a state of institutionalized sexual terrorism conceptualizes sexual violence on college campuses as a form of sexual
terrorism arguing that institutional compliance and inaction within the neoliberal university perpetuate a system of sexual terrorism using
a sexual terrorism framework the authors examine a myriad of examples of campus sexual violence with an intersectional lens and explore the
role of the institution and the influence of neoliberalism in undermining sexual violence prevention efforts the book utilizes carole
sheffield s five components of sexual terrorism ideology propaganda amorality perceptions of the perpetrator and voluntary compliance to
describe how the ivory tower stereotype and adoption of neoliberal values into education contribute to an environment where victimization
is painfully common cases such as those from michigan state university and baylor university are used as examples to highlight
institutional culpability and neoliberal value systems within higher education as well as illustrating the pervasiveness of rape culture
that contributes to a system of sexual terrorism crucially the book focuses on systems of inequality and oppression and uses an
intersectional perspective that recognizes victimization experienced by multiple marginalized groups including women lgbtq and racially
minoritized people building on campus violence research and institutional harm research the authors define campus sexual violence as a
serious social problem based in structural inequality and advocate for civic responsibility at the institutional level and the development
of institutional advocates weaving together theoretical and practical perspectives the book will be of great interest to students and
scholars of sociology criminal justice women s and gender studies social political policy victimology and education it will also be of use
to those working in higher education administration and other student life and student health professions
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Campus Sexual Violence
2022-09-27

india s foreign policy out of the structural confines of the cold war strategic framework has become more expansive in defining its
priorities over the last few years with the rise of its economic and military capabilities and strategic interests india has shaped a
diplomacy that is much more aggressive in the pursuit of those interests tracing the trajectory of india s foreign policy in the 21st
century this book examines the factors that have shaped the indian response towards this emerging international security environment
including a new afterword this updated volume looks at the major influences that have shaped india s foreign policy in recent years in the
context of its engagements with strategically important regions across the globe and its relations with major global powers the volume will
prove invaluable to those studying politics and international relations diplomatic and political history defence and military studies and
south asian studies

Indian Foreign Policy in a Unipolar World
2020-11-29

this edited collection examines gendered representations of evil in history the arts and literature scholars often explore the
relationships between gender sex and violence through theories of inequality violence against women and female victimization but what
happens when women are the perpetrators of violent or harmful behavior how do we define evil what makes evil men seem different from evil
women when women commit acts of violence or harmful behavior how are they represented differently from men how do perceptions of class race
and age influence these representations how have these representations changed over time and why what purposes have gendered
representations of evil served in culture and history what is the relationship between gender punishment of evil behavior and equality

Gender and the Representation of Evil
2016-07-28

this transformative guide completely breaks down our current understanding of biological sex and gender diversity introducing readers to
seven variations of human sex commonly considered intersex the book challenges the myth that sex and gender are exclusively binary and
explores the inherent diversity of biological sex and its relationship to gender identity and expression and the impact this has on society
examining historical linguistic and socio cultural understandings of sex and gender as well as genetic and scientific definitions the book
is an important resource for dismantling gender and sexuality based discrimination and promoting understanding and inclusivity co written
by one of the world s leading intersex activists and a highly respected scholar in biological sciences and accompanied with detailed
anatomical illustrations throughout this pioneering text is the essential introduction to gender and sex diversity for gender studies women
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s studies biology and genetics courses as well as professionals working with intersex and trans communities

The Spectrum of Sex
2020-02-21

this book focuses on the multiple and diverse masculinities at work spanning both historical approaches to the rise of profession as a
marker of masculinity and critical approaches to the current structures of management employment and workplace hierarchy the book questions
what role masculinity plays in cultural understandings affective experiences and mediatised representations of a professional career

Men, Masculinities and the Modern Career
2020-08-24

china and india are becoming increasingly influential powerful and prominent countries but what kind of states do their leaders and people
wish them to become will they act and behave like major western entities or like something altogether different hence changing the very
nature of international affairs and as the asian twenty first century takes shape how will these dynamics affect the wider geopolitical
landscape and the balance of power in this in depth study chris ogden evaluates the prospective impact of china and india upon the
definition and nature of great power in the contemporary world whilst many contend that they will rise in a similar way to current and
previous great powers namely via traditional material economic and military measures ogden explores the extent to which domestic political
and cultural values as well as historical identities and perceptions are also central driving forces behind their common status ambitions
and worldviews in so doing he offers a new and comprehensive analysis of these two countries past contemporary and future global
significance in particular their shared status as the world s first such post imperial great powers

China and India
2017-05-15

with content organized around big questions about gender questioning gender a sociological exploration serves as a point of departure for
conversations about gender and as a resource for exploring answers to many of those questions rather than providing definitive answers this
unique book exposes readers to new material that will lead them to question their assumptions
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Questioning Gender
2016-12-08

the nineteenth amendment was ratified in 1920 giving women in the united states the right to vote 100 years of the nineteenth amendment
looks back at this 100 year history and asks how has women s political engagement unfolded over the last century the book s chapters
consider women s successes in the political realm but also biases that women still confront volume contributors pay particular attention to
the diverse backgrounds and perspectives womenbring to the political arena reminding us of the insights provided by an intersectional
perspective ed

100 Years of the Nineteenth Amendment
2018

participants from couch stone symposium 2014 have contributed to this volume on three themes reflecting a natural progression in scope of
symbolic interactionist work in music moving from observations of the individual to observation of organizations and interdisciplinary
observations of music from scholars in related disciplines

Symbolic Interactionist Takes on Music
2016-10-06

in the last several decades there has been a surge of interest in expertise in the social scientific philosophical and legal literatures
while it is tempting to attribute this surge of interest in expertise to the emergence and consolidation of a knowledge society post
industrial society or network society it is more likely that the debates about expertise are symptomatic of significant change and upheaval
as the number of contenders for expert status has increased as the bases for their claims have become more diverse and as the struggles
between these would be experts intensified expertise became problematic and contested in the oxford handbook of expertise and democratic
politics gil eyal and thomas medvetz have brought together a broad group of scholars who have engaged substantively and theoretically with
debates regarding the nature of expertise and the social roles of experts to examine these areas within sociology and allied disciplines
the analyses take an historical and relational approach to the topic and are motivated by the sense that growing mistrust in experts
represents a danger to democratic politics today the chapters will be organized into three general parts key theoretical and historical
debates the politics of expertise and expertise within and across professional disciplinary legal and intellectual spheres among the topics
considered here are the value and relevance of the boundary between experts and laypeople the causes and consequences of mistrust in
experts the meanings and social uses of objectivity and the significance of recent transformations in the organization of the professions
bringing together investigations from social scientists philosophers and legal scholars into the political dimensions of expertise this
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handbook connects interdisciplinary work done in science and technology studies with the more classic concerns topics and concepts of
sociologists of professions and intellectuals

The Oxford Handbook of Expertise and Democratic Politics
2023

in the last several decades there has been a surge of interest in expertise in the social scientific philosophical and legal literatures
while it is tempting to attribute this surge of interest in expertise to the emergence and consolidation of a knowledge society post
industrial society or network society it is more likely that the debates about expertise are symptomatic of significant change and upheaval
as the number of contenders for expert status has increased as the bases for their claims have become more diverse and as the struggles
between these would be experts intensified expertise became problematic and contested in the oxford handbook of expertise and democratic
politics gil eyal and thomas medvetz have brought together a broad group of scholars who have engaged substantively and theoretically with
debates regarding the nature of expertise and the social roles of experts to examine these areas within sociology and allied disciplines
the analyses take an historical and relational approach to the topic and are motivated by the sense that growing mistrust in experts
represents a danger to democratic politics today among the topics considered here are the value and relevance of the boundary between
experts and laypeople the causes and consequences of mistrust in experts the meanings and social uses of objectivity and the significance
of recent transformations in the organization of the professions bringing together investigations from social scientists philosophers and
legal scholars into the political dimensions of expertise this handbook connects interdisciplinary work done in science and technology
studies with the more classic concerns topics and concepts of sociologists of professions and intellectuals

The Oxford Handbook of Expertise and Democratic Politics
2023-05-05
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